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Mr. Chairman, 

At the outset, let me join the previous speakers in congratulating you and 
other members of the Bureau on your election. My delegation shall extend the 
fullest support to you and your team in leading our work in this Session. 

  We would also like to thank the members of the International Law 
Commission for their dedicated work and significant contribution that resulted on 
the first report of their quinquennium tour of duty. 

We have studied the Report of the 64th Session thoroughly and at this 
opportunity, allow me to make general comments and observation on several issues 
under consideration in the Report, particularly the Expulsion of Aliens, and the 



The draft articles should also well reflect the balance between the right of 
aliens subject to illegal expulsion to return to the expelling state, and the sovereign 





purpose of termination of assistance but also prior to it for the purpose of laying 
down agreement on the conferment of assistance. 

That concludes our statement for both topics. I thank you, Mr. Chairman. 
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